
 

   

  

 
Law Respecting Measures to Contain the Spread of 

COVID-19 through Mandatory Self-Isolation 
  

 

Important Features 
• Applicable only if you are entering a Cree First Nation community through the 

local checkpoints operated by community Public Safety Officers*. 
• Information concerning an individual’s health will NOT be collected nor registered 
• Personal contact information of individuals will NOT be registered.   
• Your name will only be registered if you are returning from an identified Area of 

Risk** including the expiry date of your isolation period. 
• The CBHSSJB Self-Isolation Guideline is important to consult when preparing for 

your 14-day isolation. 
• Exemptions may be considered if: 

o The individual is examined by a Physician who can determine that they do 
not represent a risk to the community; 

o The individual has gone through a screening process, isolation protocol or 
other measures that may allow them to be exempt with conditions that 
they must respect while in the community. 
  

As the pandemic continues, we must maintain the precautionary measures put in place 
to protect our Elders, our community members providing essential services, and our health 
network that has been working hard to keep us safe. These measures have been highly 
effective in keeping our communities safe.  We thank you all for your cooperation during 
this challenging time. 

  

*The 2017 Governance Agreement provides Cree First Nations with the authority to adopt and 
implement their own laws in Category 1A lands.  These laws supersede laws of the provincial or 
federal governments. 

**Area of Risk is identified with expertise from the Public Health Department with consideration 
to the epidemiological data available for these regions and areas. 


